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Manager's Introduction

As the days get longer and the flowers start to bloom, we welcome the arrival of
spring with open arms. We are excited to show you what we have been getting up to
recently. So sit back, relax and enjoy reading about our latest activities and events.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Gayle Duthie
Home Manager

Key Events

St. Patrick's Day

Our home was a sea of green and orange as we dressed up and decorated our
home for St. Patrick's Day. We joined together to celebrate all things Irish and those
who were able, took part in some traditional dancing. 

Mother's Day

Rubislaw Park hosted a special afternoon tea party to celebrate Mothering Sunday,
bringing together residents and their loved ones to cherish the beauty of this
heartfelt occasion. 

Valentine's Day

Rubislaw Park celebrated Valentine's Day with roses, chocolates and music which
certainly added a touch of sweetness to the day. 

Dressed in his traditional kilt, Stuart added an extra dose of charm to the occasion,
marking the day in style. And the festivities didn't stop there! We were delighted to
welcome Raymond Mack for our Valentine's entertainment, adding music and
laughter to our celebrations. It was a day filled with love, laughter and cherished
memories at Rubislaw Park.

Burns Day

In a heartwarming tribute to our Scottish roots, Rubislaw Park residents came
together for a memorable Burns Day celebration. The afternoon was a blend of
tradition and joy, highlighted by the address to the haggis. With pride and reverence,
we paid homage to this cherished ritual, followed by spirited Scottish dancing led by
the talented performers from the Lawrence School of Dance.

Celebrations & Special Occasions

Double Baby Shower

We hosted a wonderful baby shower surprise for two beloved carers, Sarah and
Jessica. A resounding congratulations resounds from us all to Sarah, Jessica and
their growing families. May your journey into parenthood be filled with love, laughter
and countless blessings.

Self-Care Week

Rubislaw Park staff embarked on an empowering journey of self-care during a week-
long initiative, promoting holistic wellness.

What's Been Happening?

Therapy Pets

Furry friends are cherished members of the Rubislaw Park community. Poppy and
Jura's weekly visits have long been a source of delight for residents, filling the halls
with wagging tails and unconditional love. Recently, Vivi and Lucy joined the growing
family of therapy pets. With each gentle nuzzle and wag of the tail, these furry
companions bring comfort, companionship and endless joy to residents' lives.

Entertainment Extravaganza

The renowned Garioch Fiddlers delivered a captivating performance that put smiles
aplenty on our residents faces. 

Sensory Room

Our residents are treated to bespoke, tailored experiences designed to ignite the
senses and awaken the soul in our sensory room. 

Zumba with Sharon

Residents dance their cares away with Sharon's weekly Zumba sessions, which
have become a beloved staple at Rubislaw Park.  

Baking Classes

Residents come together to share recipes and create delicious classics, creating
bonds that are as sweet as the treats they bake.

Out & About

Deeside Golf Club

A group of our ladies and gents indulged in a lavish lunch and reunited with old
friends at the picturesque Deeside Golf Club. 

'The Little Mermaid' Pantomime

Residents were captivated by the performance of "The Little Mermaid" at Robert
Gordon College. This was a super outing which was very much enjoyed by all those
who went along. Amidst a sea of laughter and applause, our residents were
captivated by the outstanding performance delivered by the talented children.

Spring Outing to Johnston Gardens

Residents ventured to Johnston Gardens for a blissful day immersed in nature's
embrace. For our residents, who cherish every opportunity to connect with the
natural world, this outing was a breath of fresh air — a chance to rejuvenate the
spirit and bask in the simple pleasures of springtime. 

https://mailchi.mp/8aee6dfce8a2/spring-2024-quarterly-newsletter?e=2881d2a5de
https://www.rubislawpark.com/
http://eepurl.com/h_Bv1P


Birthdays & Celebrations

January and February brought joyous celebrations as Rubislaw Park honoured
residents' birthdays with cake, songs and heartfelt well-wishes. 

Additionally, Head Housekeeper, Michelle Cryle, was recognised as January's
Employee of the Month for her dedication and compassionate approach to her work.
We also awarded, Ada, as our Employee of the Month for February. Congratulations
to you both!

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Rubislaw Park Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google My Business
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